Acknowledgements


First of all I should like to express my gratitude and thanks to my supervisory team Professor Lisa Hopkins and Dr Matthew Steggle for their excellent support, valuable guidance and never-failing encouragement.

I should also like to thank those librarians from the UK, USA and Australia whose names appear in this thesis, many of whom helped me far beyond the bounds of duty.  Their generosity of time and knowledge enabled my research to develop in ways that would not otherwise have been possible. I also remember with gratitude all those people who have answered my emails and letters with patience, courtesy and knowledge.

I should also like to extend my deepest thanks to my daughters Sue, Hilary and Linda for their enduring interest and encouragement. 

 Finally, sincere thanks go to my friend Charles Kelham, whose encouragement has been immeasurable; his lateral thinking has kept me inspired and his company has been invaluable as we have explored the counties of Derby and Nottingham in my search for William Sampson.

Thank you, everyone.
[v]

